
Out of concern for the health and safety of our clients, staff and community, MidPenn Legal 

Services will no longer be accepting walk-ins from the general public. We will also be 

implementing a reduced/staggered staffing schedule through the end of March. As of now our 

intake process is still operating.  

Call our Coordinated Intake at 1-800-326-9177 Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 

p.m. 

In Lancaster County call: 717-299-0971 or 800-732-0025 

In York County call: 717-848-3605 

New applicants with internet access can contact us through our online intake system which is: 

apply.midpenn.org 

The health and safety of you and our staff are very important to us. To keep up-to-date with any 

further developments, check in with us on Facebook and Twitter or visit our website: 

www.midpenn.org. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ECfHsiT7ww2kgRDWpQdd3UZx6SmuFkNd-sTm22Pinqrq2UPrELEclomyJsHBe9Aye-uIxtnQsig3uUzq8gDEeSIqsF-zQlaIcdV6plHrTdZ34InfNnu3XAO8Jhs2eGc0rn0nDwUlmMESmsdWXqSTnw==&c=TqXkxgKNG2HjiyuLE5f5__0QxKSFW3nRHkWid6fRlk7eHksWx8vTYw==&ch=yx5zIpkMFNjGLMoIMQI-hgfynxk99Rok1UnqWmC9UaTPY_8M96iWzQ==

